

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Director, Legal Services
Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

April 1, 2024

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 24-XXX; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 2023 Annual Storm Fund Report

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed is the Direct Testimony of Anthony Strabone and Robert Garcia, which contains the Company's annual storm fund report for Calendar Year 2023.

Please include the following on the service list in this matter:

- Anthony Strabone <u>Anthony.Strabone@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Jeffrey Faber <u>Jeffrey.Faber@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Robert Garcia <u>Robert.Garcia@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Tyler Culbertson <u>Tyler.Culbertson@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Adam Yusuf <u>Adam.Yusuf@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Erica Menard <u>Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Michelle Azulay Michelle. Azulay@libertyutilities.com
- Karen Anne Sinville <u>KarenAnne.Sinville@libertyutilities.com</u>

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this filing will be provided.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Millian

Chairman Daniel Goldner April 1, 2024

## Enclosures

Cc: Donald M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate

Paul B. Dexter, Esq. OCA Litigation Energy Litigation